
Dates  

• 27th Sept—individual 
school photographs 

• 28th Sept—Harvest Festi-
val  service, 9.00 

• 3rd October—Rabbit Class 
phonics and reading talk 
2.30 

• 6th Oct—PTA Quiz night  

• 17th Oct—Parent helper 
meeting, 2.15  

• 20th Oct—End of term, 
3pm finish 

• 30th Oct—Back to school 

• 7th Nov—Parent’s Evening 

• 9th Nov—Parent’s Evening 

• 13th Nov—Odd Socks Day 

• 15th Nov—Year 1 trip to 
Guildford Cathedral 

• 16th Nov—Twilight Tales 

• 17th Nov—Children in 
Need, own clothes day 

• 2nd Dec—Santa  at St 
Johns 

• 5th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 6th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 7th  Dec—Xmas play 

• 13th Dec—Xmas lunch & 
class parties 

• 15th Dec—Church service 
9am  

 
 
 
Latest News    
A  splendid week  with a mixture of weather to keep us on our 
toes! 
 
Rabbit Class have been making lots of new friends as well as  all 
the new learning they have been doing at school. They really 
love their singing for the harvest festival.  
In Fox class they have been  practicing their counting and  num-
ber formation as well as  reading the story Peace at last.  
In Badger class they have been using their knowledge about ma-
terials to design woodland shelters. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the PTA meeting on the 
wildest of nights, we really appreciate your support.  
We can’t wait for the quiz night on 6th October! Get your tickets 
on the link below.  
 
Please find below the information about what can be donated to 
the WhiteChapel mission at the harvest  service. Please bring 
items to the church on  Thursday  morning. Each child will carry 
one item into church for the harvest table and the rest will re-
main awaiting collection in the church room. There is no entry to 
the church or church rooms before 8.30am.  
 
New date—Rabbit class reading and phonics talk Tuesday 3rd 
October @2.30 in the hall. Please don’t worry if you can’t make 
it we will send home  literature explaining everything.  
 
Don’t forget 
Individual photographs on Wednesday 27th—
non school age siblings can have photographs 
with the siblings from 8.30  that morning. 
School age siblings will be taken during the 
school day. 
 
Have a great weekend 
Marion Stevens 
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This week we explored why we are thankful for our rainbow 
rules. We are thankful for positive reminders to help us make 
good choices throughout the day.  We are thankful that eve-
ryone in our school tries each and everyday to make this a 
wonderful place to be by following our 
simple rules.  We also  discussed that these 
rules don’t just apply at school , they make 
us good citizens of the world.  
 
Have you followed the rainbow rules to-
day?  
 

Values News 

"Give thanks in all 

circumstances;  for 

this is the will of 

God” 

Thessalonians 5:18       Celebrate Success  

In Rabbit class Wilf was star learner for following 

his rainbow rules and always doing his best.  

In Fox class  Darwin was a star learner for a super 

attitude to learning.  

In Badger class  Rocco was star learner for his 

amazing math's work this week.  

Well done everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A quick reminder that the first PTA meeting of the year is  Wednesday 20th September at 7.30pm. Please come 

along to share your views on what you'd like us to fundraise towards and the types of events/activities you'd like to 

see this year.  

Quiz night tickets are now on sale! See the poster for full details and the ticketing link. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Safeguarding  

Safeguarding  

If you are concerned about the 
safeguarding of a child at any time, 
please contact   Surrey children’s 
single point of access C-SPA on 

:0300 470 9100  

For out of hours see our website. 

During school hours you can contact the 
school Safeguarding leads Mrs. Stevens 
or Mrs. Ireland  DSL@stjohns-
farnham.surrey.sch.uk  or  

telephone 01428 713216 

Wellbeing 
If you know a family, child or young per-
son  in need of help. You might like to 
point them in the direction of the Surrey 
website  https://www.mindworks-
surrey.org/ 

The children's mental health charity, 
Place2Be, has a website aimed at help-
ing parents with typical situations they 
can find themselves in with their chil-
dren.    The Parenting Smart website can 
found here:  

As we all come back together and as the term goes on bugs begin to spread. You may 
find this NHS website page useful for information about school attendance. Is my child 
too ill for school?  

The children's mental health charity, Place2Be, has a website aimed at helping parents 

with typical situations they can find themselves in with their children.                                 

Advice can be found on over forty topics including: 

•Understanding sibling rivalry? 

•My child has trouble going to sleep 

•My child says ‘I hate you!’ 

•Cultural identity: who am I? 

School Attendance                          

  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Safeguarding
https://www.mindworks-surrey.org/
https://www.mindworks-surrey.org/
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Please click here for the latest edition of       

families magazine 

Families Magazine 

https://bit.ly/FamiliesMagSeptOct23Digital
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Our Community 

 

St John’s C  of E Infant 
School  

Barford Lane  
Churt  

Farnham 
Surrey 

GU10 2JE 
 

Phone: 01428 713216 
 

E-mail:  
office@stjohns-

farnham.surrey.sch 

We are still looking for a 
Crossing Patrol Officer who 
could support the children 
safely across Barford Lane 
in the morning and after-
noon.  

Surrey County Council 

would accept a job share for 
this position. For more de-
tails Click here  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Vacancies

